
December 1981 

Dear friend, 

The Iowa Birdline is now in operation, thanks to your generous 

contribution. 

If our line is to be a success, we must have people contri- 

bute information. As you are supporting the line financially, 

we hope that you will also help by letting us know if you see 

something interesting. 

Enclosed is a preprint of an article which will appear in tre 

next I. B. L. 

Please spread the phone number around ‘your Christmas Count 

would be a good opportunity for this). We are interested in sig- 

nificant Christmas Count sightings. 

Thank you for your contribution. 

Good birding, 

Rick Hollis & Carl Bendorf 
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